
July 2016
Happy Scrappers

This months meeting will be August 12,  at my house in Orange. 10 till. 
Helen and Barbara Loden are helping me. We will be feeding you, so no need
to bring a dish. 

1. I have booked the Wesley Center in Woodworth La.  This is the 
retreat that will replace Dry Creek.  10 people gave me deposits. 
The date is March 16-19 2017.  Thursday 9 am – Sunday noon. 
First meal is Thursday at lunch and last meal is Saturday supper.
If you want to sign up, I need a check written to The Wesley 
Center for the amount of $249.  This price is for 2 to a room. They
have single rooms, but they are a lot more money. The contract is 
written for 16.  But I think we can bring more. Please write the 
check for January 2017.

2016 Hosts
July- Lydia & Becky
Aug- PJ
Sept- Laura, Ruby & Sue
Oct- Jo Ann
Nov- Sylvia & Jane
Dec- Helen & Barbara

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard


